
 
 
 
  
 

 
 
 
 
 

Shooting-Death Investigation on 
Secessionville Road 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
December 21, 2020 
 

(James Island, SC)  Around 8:45 last night, Charleston County sheriff’s deputies 
responded to shooting at 1353 Secessionville Road in an unincorporated area of James 
Island.  Deputies located an injured male on the premises.  Deputies also located a 
deceased male on a dirt roadway adjacent to the premises.  The injured male was 
transported to a hospital with non-life threatening injuries.  Deputies canvassed the area 
for evidence and witnesses.  The Coroner’s Office responded to the scene.  Deputies 
are working to determine the deceased and injured parties’ involvement in the shooting.  
This is an active investigation.  Anyone with information can call the Charleston County 
Sheriff’s Office at (843) 743-7200.    
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